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15th July 2022 

 

 

Sports Day Postponement & Weather Warning 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Due to the severe weather warning unfortunately sports day is postponed until September.  
The year 2 children will be taking part in a sports event at Spa in the Autumn term. 

Please note that the planned after-school Y2 Leavers’ Party on Monday 18th July will not be 
going ahead; instead the children will have their celebration within the school day. 

On Monday and Tuesday the children can wear non-uniform so that they can keep as cool 
as possible.  Please ensure they come equipped with hat, water bottle and have had sun 
cream applied. 

The children will remain indoors for the majority of the day and will be kept well hydrated, 
engaging in calm activities for the two days. 

Just a reminder that school closes at 3:15pm on Tuesday for the summer holidays and 
resumes on Tuesday 6th September at 8:45am. 

Have a wonderful summer. 

Kind regards 

 

Carol Ann Turner 
Executive Head Teacher 
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